
Department of Environmental Science 

                      Sri Aurobindo College (Evening) 

                      University of Delhi 

 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
 

Those students who studied AEC-Environmental Science Theory into Practice- I 

& II in semester 1st and 3rd last year and have got an ER, are requested to report 

in the Staff Room of the college for the practical viva examination of the same 

on                            December 9, 2024 (Monday), at 2:30 p.m. 

 

  Bring your Practical file and admit Card for the viva. 
 
Note: For any query/information contact: 

Dr. Abdul Kalam, TIC (7503553456), Mr. Manjeet Kumar (8287533899) 


